
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

On behalf of 

the staff we’d like 

to thank you for all your 

support, understanding and  

good wishes during this difficult  

year, in these unprecedented times.  

The children have enjoyed their Christmas 

celebrations in school and we are extremely proud 

of each and every one of them for adapting so well to  

all the new rules and challenges they have had to encounter. 

Thank you to all the parents who have supported us with donations  

so we could provide treats for the Christmas parties and cinema afternoon.   

A great big thank you to our Friends of School  

for all their hard work and providing  

gifts for all  

the children 

 

 
 

On behalf of our school family, 

we wish you a happy and 

peaceful Christmas 

and New Year. 
 

WE WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 
We return to school on Tuesday 5th January 2021 have a lovely Christmas break, stay safe everybody. 
 

 

@TTEND@NCE M@TTER$ 
De@r $@nt@ 
P!e@$e c@n 1 h@ve @ new !@pt0p. 
T#is 0^e i$ br0ke^ @^d w0n’t !et me d0 m= @tte^dence rew@rd$ pri^t0ut$. 
                Th@^k y0u. 
P$ 1 h@ve been @ &00d b0y. 
PP$ H@ve @ very merry Chri$tm@$ 
                                                                                                                              T@ke c@re, Mr S0uther^ 
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Ping Pong 
raffle 

winner 
 

Alfie K Y1 



 

 

And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Noah, Ethan 

Year 1 – Alfie K, Elspeth 

Year 2 – Tymoteusz, Freddie R 

Year 3 – Lewis, Noah, Charlie 

Year 4 – Heidi-Lea, Thomas D 

Year 5 – Ethan L, Billy 

Year 6 – Niamh 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term 2021 

School re-opens Tuesday 5th January  

Half term Monday 15th February to Friday 19th February 

School closes Thursday  1st April  

Summer Term 2021 

Inset Day                       Friday 28th May – SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

School re-opens Monday 19th April 

Bank Holiday Monday 3rd  May 

Half term Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 

School closes Wednesday 21st July 

Autumn Term 2021 

Inset Day         Friday 3rd September – SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

School re-opens Monday 6th September 

Half term Monday 25th October to Friday 29th October 

School closes Friday 17th December 

Spring Term 2022 

Inset Day                       Tuesday 4th January – SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

School re-opens Wednesday 5th January  

Half term Monday 21st February to Friday 25th February 

School closes Friday 1st April  

Summer Term 2022 

Inset Day                       NOT YET CONFIRMED FOR SUMMER TERM 

School re-opens Tuesday 19th April 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd  May 

Half term Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June 

School closes Friday 22nd July 

 



 

 

Friends of School 
 
 
                                                                         
 

This week your child will have brought home a special keepsake 
                  from all the staff in school, as a memory of how we have all come  
     together during these challenging times. 
     We would like to say a really big thank you to Mr Gornall (our parent 
     governor) from Attention to Detail, for his time and effort making these 
     for us, we really do appreciate it.  They look fantastic and the children 
     love them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to say a special thank you this week to Lisa and Martin from Martin’s Chippy in Atherton, who 
during these challenging times have continued with their fundraising efforts with another book sale and raised 
another £355.00 for us.  We are so grateful for their support and they are doing an amazing job.  As well as the 
book sale, they are holding a Christmas raffle in their chippy, for this lovely hamper of Christmas treats and they 
will let us know over the Christmas holidays how much they raise. 
 
I would like to say thank you to our Friends of School Team, our school staff, all the parents  
and grandparents too, for your continued support during these challenging times. Hopefully  
in the New Year we will be able to hold some more events, to raise money for extra resources 
and learning experiences for all the children in our school. I hope you all have a Happy and  
Safe Christmas with your family. 
 
Mrs Baines 
Chairperson  
 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If people would like to join in with the livestream for the Christingle service they can pick up 

readymade kits from church on Wed 23rd Dec from 3pm to 5pm. 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at info@christchurchpennington.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


